
Reference: FS322039244

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/0847/FUL

Address: The One O Clock Club Marble Hill Park Richmond RoadTwickenhamTW1 2NL

Proposal: Demolition of the existing buildings and erection of a new building for use as a children's play space, nursery

and community hub (Class E(f), Class F2), installation of landscaping and associated works

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs Elisha Doyle

Address: 41 Watney Road Mortlake London SW14 7RA

Comments

Type of comment:  Support the proposal

Comment: I write to give full support to the above planning application. 

The proposal would bring a dilapidated site back into positive use which would benefit the area all year round for many
future generations. The removal of the existing buildings would improve the visual appearance of the area as the
buildings are in significant disrepair. 

In addition, the proposed dwellings would overlook an area of open space which I believe would increase natural
surveillance of the area and would deter anti-social behaviour. 

The collaboration between all of the charities (English Heritage included) who have dedicated themselves to the local
community for many years, encompasses a spirit often lost nowadays. An eco-friendly and disability accessible facility
would be a much welcome addition to the borough and for the disability community. By approving planning it could only
benefit Richmond and the surrounding landscape positively. This special circumstance outweighs any negativity.


